
Cathryne A. Welch Center for Nursing Research (CNR)  

presents 

Technology:  Changing Education, Practice and Healthcare 

By Kirsty Digger, DNS, RN, FNP-BC 

June 9, 2017 10:00 AM 

The Center for Nursing at the Foundation of NYS Nurses 

2113 Western Avenue, Guilderland, NY 12084 

Registration form: Technology:  Changing Education, Practice and Healthcare & Annual CNR Meeting 

Name ______________________________________  Email ______________________________ 

Address ___________________________________________   Phone ______________________ 

Institution_______________________________________________________________________ 

Send registration form to Kacelyn Nichols at knichols@fnysn.org; fax to 518-452-3760 or mail to  

2113 Western Avenue, Guilderland, NY 12084 by May 15, 2017.  

For further information, please call Kacelyn at 518-456-7858 EXT 128 

Annual CNR meeting to follow: 

11:30 am—Updates from Regional Alliances 

12:30 pm— Working Lunch with Committee Work 

2:30 pm—Report out from Committees 

4:00 pm—Wrap Up and Next Steps 

All are welcome to attend! 

Dr. Digger’s presentation was submitted for approval of continuing nursing education to the Northeast 

Multi-State Division, an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s               

Commission on Accreditation. 

Maine, New Hampshire, New York, Rhode Island, Vermont Nurses Associations are members of the 

Northeast Multi-State Division of the American Nurses Association.  

             No cost to attend but registration is required.  Lunch will be provided. 


